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Jessica Garner <jgarner@estes.org>

Proposed settlement peak view and juniper
2 messages

Wed, Dec 7, 2022 at 7:29 PMJessica Hill <> To: 
jgarner@estes.org

Hello, as an Estes Park resident and  specifically a resident of Koral Heights Home Owners Association on Juniper dr. I
am adamantly oppose to the new proposed settlement near Peak view and Juniper - especially with that many houses on
that small of acreage! 
As the mother of five, I am unable to attend the meeting about this, but wanted to express my opinion of being totally
against this proposal. 
Thank you, Jessica Hill
-- 

Jessica Hill

Thu, Dec 8, 2022 at 11:26 AMJessica Garner <jgarner@estes.org> 
To: Jessica Hill <>

Hi Jessica, thank you for your comments. I will plan to keep this email on file for future reference to the project and
subsequent public hearings, and unless you object, this will be included in the public comments. 
Thank you, 
Jessica
[Quoted text hidden]
-- 

Jessica Garner, AICP
Community Development Director
Town of Estes Park 
170 MacGregor Ave
Estes Park, CO 80517
970-577-3720
jgarner@estes.org
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